Melbourne Attorney Attends National Federal Procurement Conference

Melbourne attorney, Edward Kinberg, of Kinberg & Associates, LLC attended the annual Federal Procurement Institute in Annapolis, Maryland.  This conference, a joint presentation of the American Bar Association-Public Contract Law Section, the National Contract Management Association (NCMA) and the Federal Bar Association, is attended by leading Federal Procurement Law Attorneys from throughout the United States. 
The program focus was on the impact of new laws, regulations and policies implemented over the past two years. The speakers, which included the Director of the Office of Federal Procurement Policy (OFPP), senior representatives of various agencies including the Defense Contract Audit Agency, the Deputy General Counsels for Acquisition from the Air Force and Army, the GAO, and judges from the Court of Federal Claims and Court of Federal Appeals, discussed evolving issues in bid protests, small business regulations, past performance /responsibilities and organizational conflicts of interest. 
Please contact Mary Kinberg, if you have any questions:

At 321-259-1910

mkinberg@kblegal.com
Kinberg & Associates, LLC

1290 W. Eau Gallie Blvd.

Melbourne, FL 32935

